
 

 

 
April   25,   2020   
 
Aloha,  
Due   to   the   uncertainties   related   to   the   COVID   19   pandemic,   Hawaiian   Canoe   Racing  
Association    (HCRA)   has   made   the   difficult   decision   to   cancel   the   2020   HCRA   State  
Championship   Regatta   scheduled   for   August   1,   2020   at   Keehi   Lagoon.    HCRA   values   the   health  
and   safety   of   our   paddlers,   spectators   and   officials.    We   considered   the   financial   and   economic  
impact   to   our   paddlers,   clubs,   and   associations.    Currently,   HCRA   is   working   with   member  
associations   to   notify   member   clubs   and   paddlers.    More   information   will   be   released   when   it  
becomes   available.    For   the   time   being,   please   contact   your   association   representatives   or  
HCRApaddler.com   for   more   details.   
 
 
Mahalo,   
Samantha   Mokuahi   Moikeha   
HCRA   Race   Commissioner  
smoikeha@gmail.com  
8084504235  
 
 
Mike   Atwood  
HCRA   President  
mattwood050@gmail.com  
8089373255  
 


